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Student of the Week 
Phoebe -    For great focus and effort at swimming. 
Nathaniel - For great improvement in Reading. 
Liliana -      For excellent work in Maths. 
 

Well Done 
Hunter -    For improved focus. 
Cleo -        For her effort at swimming.  
Langdon - For a great persuasive text. 
 

Borenore Bravo Awards 
Congratulations to our award recipients: 
 

Silver - Zac 
 

Gold - Mitchell 
 

Lunch with Mrs Campbell 
Congratulations to the following students who will be having 
lunch with Mrs Campbell tomorrow, after achieving all their 
Borenore Bravo Awards - Indy, Phoebe, Laila and Kalisha. 
 

ICAS Writing Assessment  
Congratulations to Max on receiving his  
Certificate of Participation  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Presentation Assembly 
Today we held our 2021 Annual Presentation Assembly, due 
to Covid regulations parents/carers were unable to attend. 
We have filmed this assembly and sent an email for you to 
watch it at your leisure. Please check your emails. Please 
contact the school if you have any problems. 
 

Swimming Lessons 
Our swimming lessons are complete and students have 
progressed well with their skill development and confidence.  

 
Year 6 Farewell 

On Wednesday 15 December, we will be celebrating the 
Year 6s and farewelling them. Kalisha and Zac are to wear 
casual clothes to school and a formal lunch will be  
provided. A sausage sizzle will also be provided for the 
whole school. After lunch the whole school will be having a  
water fight. Students are to bring a change of clothes that 
can be wet and a towel. All water pistols are being provided 
by the school.   

 
CWA Project Presentation 

Last Wednesday students were presented with their CWA 
project awards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Please see over  
 

Term 4 Week 11 – 2021 

WISDOM THROUGH KNOWLEDGE 

  

 This Week Next Year - 2022  

Monday  Presentation Assembly Staff Development Day  

Tuesday Scripture First Day of School 2022  

Wednesday Year 6 farewell and water fight   

Thursday Last day of school  for students   

Friday  Staff Development Day   

Upcoming events / activities  
 

13 December - End of Year Presentation  
 

15 December - Year 6 farewell and water                     
                           fight 
 

16 December - Last day of school for  
    Students 
 

1 February - First day of School in 2022 
 



 

 

2022 Text books 
Students will require text books for Maths, Spelling and 
Grammar next year. These have been ordered at Jenny’s 
Classroom and are available for collection from 12 Janu-
ary. When picking up the books please tell staff you are 
collecting books for your child at Borenore Public School 
and your child’s name. 
  
Kinder Students 
 
Kewell Yellow Home Reading Record Book 
Jolly Phonics Pupil Book 2 
Stepping Stones Student Journal F 
Stepping Stones Practice Book F 

Year 1 Students 

Kewell Yellow Home Reading Record Book 
Sound Waves 1 
New Wave Mental Maths B 
Stepping Stones Student Journal 1 
Stepping Stones Practice Book 1 
Targeting Grammar1 

Year 2 Students 

Kewell Yellow Home Reading Record Book 
Sound Waves 1 
New Wave Mental Maths B 
Stepping Stones Student Journal 1 
Stepping Stones Practice Book 1 
Targeting Grammar1 

Year 3 Students 

Sound Waves 3 
New Wave Mental Maths D  
Targeting Grammar 3 
Stepping Stones Student Journal 3 
Stepping Stones Practice Book 3 

Year 4 Students 

Sound Waves 4 
New Wave Mental Maths E  
Targeting Grammar 4 
Stepping Stones Student Journal 4 
Stepping Stones Practice Book 4 

Year 5 Students 

Sound Waves 5 
New Wave Mental Maths F  
Targeting Grammar 5 
Stepping Stones Student Journal 5 
Stepping Stones Practice Book 5 

Year 6 Students 

Sound Waves 6 
New Wave Mental Maths G  
Targeting Grammar 6 
Stepping Stones Student Journal 6 
Stepping Stones Practice Book 6 

Home readers  
Students in K/1 are asked to look at home for any home 
reading books and return them to school ASAP. We have a 
number of books missing so please check around the 
home.  
 

Library Books  
We would like all library books to be returned ASAP so we 
can prepare the library for stocktake. Unreturned or lost 
library books costs will be invoiced to families so a  
replacement book can be purchased.  
 

Lake Burrendong Excursion 
Early next year primary students are lucky to be attending a 
2 night excursion to Lake Burrendong Sport and Recreation 
Centre in late February. More information to follow. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Mel, Debbie, Melissa, Sophie and staff  
 
 
 
 

Out of School Activities  
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